TYMBER CROSSINGS HOA
MINUTES OF MEETING
July 21, 2022
HOA Meeting called to order 7:02 p.m.
Attending were Curtis Harreld, Roland Giener, Beverly Elko, Patti Bowman, Lisa Harreld and Renata Rosander.
Officers & Committee Reports:
Treasurer’s report was submitted and approved.
The logs on the common area to the East of the pond need to be removed.  They are infested with bugs so we will leave them for now.  They were left there by FPL and are quite large.   
The new landscapers are doing a great job, the entrance and common areas are looking much nicer.  Renata will take over the Lawn Maintenance.
Lisa is now on the ARC committee.
The hedges at the end of the cul de sac have been cut again.  We do not have proof that the resident from Sadler’s Run cut them so we will be keeping an eye on this.  The police officer that came out said that if it happens again, he will do an official report.  We will follow up if necessary.  A sign will be put up facing Sadler’s Run.  
The letter to homeowners has received a lot of positive response.  There may be additional follow up with letters to homeowners that continue to violate restrictions.
Next board meeting is August 25, 2022 @ 7:00 p.m. at 22 Stallion Way
The board meeting was adjourned at 8:06 p.m.
